
        

    

Reminders 

Please can I ask all parents to drive 

slowly when entering and leaving the 

premises as children could be crossing, 

it has been noted that some parents 

are driving too quickly. Thank you.  

Please could all parents in babies and 

Pre-school 2 look through the lost 

property as we have lots that need to 

find there home.  

 

Can all parents please provide children 

with suitable clothing to play outside. 

. 

Can I remind parents that we do open 

at 8 and shut at 6pm a lot of children 

have been here before 8 and past 

6pm.  

. 

We would like to welcome 

Nicola, Kenzie and Brandon in to 

Pre-school 1.  

 

Panto 

 

Pre-school 2 enjoyed their trip 

to watch Dick Whittington at 

the Theatre Royal in Bury. 

The Children had a brilliant 

afternoon and it was a great 

treat before Christmas and 

after their brilliant 

performance at the nativity. 

Well done Pre-school 2. 

 

Happy    

New Year 

 

 

Briony’s  Beats 

All the children are enjoying Brionys Beats on a Tuesday, it is 

full of rhythm, dance and singing about many different topics. 

Music at a young age helps all areas of child development, 

intellectual, social and emotional, motor, language, and overall 

Literacy. It helps the body and the mind work together. 

Exposing children to music during early development helps 

them learn the sounds and meanings of words. 

 Coming up: 

 Term starts back on 

Wednesday  3rd January  

September – this includes 

all funded children 

 Fire Brigade Visit – 

Wednesday 17th January 

at 11am  

 Australia Day stay and 

Play – Pre-school 1 

 Chinese New Year stay and 

play – babies 

 Valentine’s Day stay and 

Play – Toddlers and Pre-

school 2  

Dates to be confirmed 

 

We have been thinking about children that are not 

so lucky as us.  We have taken a trip to the local 

church with shoe boxes full of presents for 

‘Operation Christmas Child’.  Thank you to 

everyone who brought in items to go in the boxes. 

 

We have all enjoyed lots of messy and creative play over the holiday period, we have been using our creative side and 

making all different Christmas crafts. We have been developing our fine motor skills as well as our imagination with 

daily messy play. The term fine motor skills refers to movements your child makes using the small muscles in their 

hands and forearms.                                                          


